
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Our Ref:        25-0856 

 Telephone:   8207 5555 

Re: Freedom of Information Act application  
  
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI 
Act), access was sought to:  
 

“I would like to access Data under the Freedom of Information Act for specific data on 
ticket issues for speeding incidents for Meadows Road, Echunga and also Crash 
reports relating to Meadows Road (Including Corner of Meadows Road and Battunga 
Road and Meadows Road and Angus Road Echunga). I would like this for the last 7-10 
years.” 

 
South Australia Police (SAPOL) systems have been searched and data relating to any 
expiation notices issued for speeding have been extracted. Any reports of vehicle collisions at 
the requested locations have also been extracted and compiled.  
 
SAPOL provide the below information in response to your request and agree to release the 
information in full.   
 
 
Part One - Speeding Offences 
 
There have been 2,091 speeding expiations issued for the location Meadows Rd, ECHUNGA 
from 1 January 2014 to 25 September 2024.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Continued overleaf.  
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Part Two - Vehicle Collisions 
 

(i) Meadows Rd, ECHUNGA 
 

There have been 2 collisions recorded as occurring on Meadows Rd, ECHUNGA from 1 
September 2014 to 31 August 2024. 

 
 

(ii) Intersection of Meadows Rd and Battunga Rd, ECHUNGA 
 

There have been 27 collisions recorded as occurring at the intersection of Meadows Rd 
and Battunga Rd, ECHUNGA, from 1 September 2014 to 31 August 2024.. 

 
 
 

(iii) Intersection of Meadows Rd and Angus Rd, ECHUNGA  
 

There have been 4 collisions recorded as occurring at the intersection of Meadows Rd 
and Angus Rd, ECHUNGA, from 1 September 2014 to 31 August 2024. 

 
 
Disclosure Log  
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your 
FOI application, including the information and/or documents to which you are given access will 
be published on the SAPOL website Disclosure Log.  A copy of PC045 can be found at: 
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf.    
  
If you disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 15 November 
2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sergeant Christian Ainley 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
 
9 October 2024 

https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf



